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Highlights from the 8th Annual Community Banking in the 
21st Century Research and Policy Conference 

Results from the Conference of State Bank Supervisors (CSBS) national survey and Five 
Questions for Five Bankers, completed by community bankers, were released on September 30, 
2020, at the Community Banking in the 21st Century Research and Policy Conference. 

The Department of Banking participates each year in this important event bringing together bank 
regulators, academic researchers, and community bankers from across the United States to discuss 
the issues and seek solutions to the problems facing community banks. 

CSBS, together with the Federal Reserve System and the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, 
sponsored the 8th Annual Community Banking Research and Policy Conference, held virtually 
September 30-October 1, 2020. 

We encourage you to visit the Community Banking in the 21st Century website for information 
about this year’s event. The website also features a research and analysis repository for community 
bank-related information and data. Published papers, working papers, and articles from past 
conferences are included. 

https://www.csbs.org/system/files/2020-09/cb21publication_2020.pdf
https://www.csbs.org/sites/default/files/2020-09/5Qs%20for%205Bankers%20-%20Designed.pdf
https://www.csbs.org/sites/default/files/2020-09/5Qs%20for%205Bankers%20-%20Designed.pdf
https://www.communitybanking.org/
https://www.communitybanking.org/research



